DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Thursday 03.02.23

ATTENTION SENIORS!!! Planning for Graduation 2023 has begun and it is almost time for you to order
your graduation cap and gown! The rep from Jostens will be here at BHS next week on Tuesday and
Wednesday, March 7 and 8. Please come to the SH Cafeteria on Tuesday or Wednesday during the lunch
periods to place your order for graduation.

The National English Honor Society will meet Tuesday, March 7" at 7:10 AM in the high school library.
We will have two very important guests in attendance, Ms. Collins, who will be addressing our involvement
in the English department’s SEL school-wide writing initiative, Ride the Wave of Kindness and Mrs. Biener,
who will be helping us get ready for Poem in Your Pocket Day.

Thanks to all who participated in the Sophomore’s Mindful March Madness Tournament last night and
congratulations to the Rizzard of Oz for winning it all again. The team consisted of Ben, Caden, Logan,
Colin, Luciano, and the tournament’s MVP Quinn!

Congratulations to the Babylon Junior High Wrestling Team! They continue their undefeated season
with their fourth straight win. The following wrestlers helped bring the team to victory: Teddy F., Matt W.,
Anou H., Jake B., Miles V., Landon V., Ian G., Thomas G., Evan D., Alex T., and Lucas N.

The Junior High Student Council will be hosting their Dance on Friday, March 17th from 6-8 PM in the
East Gym. Tickets will be sold through March 16th for $10 each. Permission slips can be picked up from
or handed in to any Junior High Student Council member or to Mr. Fasano in room 235.

There will be a Boys Tennis meeting today (Thursday 3/2) at 3:00 in Room 277. Junior High, JV, and
Varsity. Any questions, see Mr. Sinclair.

Attention all prospective JV and Varsity Baseball players: there will be a mandatory signup meeting in
Room 235 at 2:35 today, Thursday 3/2.

The World Language Club cordially invites you to our annual World Language Week Celebration,
Monday, March 6" through Friday, March 10™! This year’s theme is “languages for a peaceful world.” Stay
tuned for scavenger hunts, trivia contests, an epic music battle and an afternoon of crafts, music, selfies and
sweet treats!



